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4 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope that you and your families enjoyed a restful, if somewhat rather mild summer (for those 
of us that largely remained in the UK!). It has been a pleasure to welcome all the Year 1 and 
2 children back to school today and I look forward to welcoming our new Reception children 
on Thursday. I know our wonderful staff feel the same way. 
 
This morning I enjoyed talking to the children in assembly about how in a school you get two 
‘New Year’s’. One at the beginning of September and one at the start of January. And what 
does a New Year come with? Resolutions of course! Staff and children alike shared their 
resolutions. I’ll share mine with you: 
 

 
1. To make sure that everyone in school is happy and healthy 
2. To learn everyone’s names by the end of September 

 
What’s your New School Year’s resolution? 
 
Over the next couple of weeks I’ll be holding coffee mornings for parents, the dates of which 
will be published in due course. In the meantime, if you have any general enquiries please 
pop into or email the school office or contact your child’s class teacher.I can be of any service 
to you, my email is at the foot of this email. My door is always open. 
 
I look forward to working with you and your child. 
 
Best wishes, 
Mr Simon Sharp 
Headteacher 
head@fetcham.surrey.sch.uk 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Our values based education empowers individuals to be the best that they can be. 
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